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Call to order
[bookmark: _GoBack]A meeting of W.J. Scott Elementary School was held at W.J. Scott Elementary School Data Room on April 13, 2017
Attendees
Attendees included: Dale Stephens, Langston Longley (Principal), Maya Harold, Marlene Reynolds, Byron Purnell, Laura Woods.

Members not in attendance

Members not in attendance included: Reverend Carson, Dr. Annette Lyons (acting secretary), Marsha Scott 

Approval of minutes

Today’s GO Team meeting was held to discuss and finalize on mandatory upcoming orientations are as follows:  strategic planning training, budget training (required) – online platform w/check for understanding, officer training (required).   Laura Woods the media specialist was introduced.  She was asked to explain her role at the school and her impact on students.  She explained the importance of obtaining more reading resources for the students at Scott.  The media center needed updates to its reading materials.  Principal Longley announced some very important and exciting news concerning our STEM program initiative.  Funds of approximately $75,000 was secured to enhance and sustain the program for the upcoming school year.  Discussions also centered around ensuring that the school facility have a greater emphasis on cleanliness of bathrooms and hallways (trash, dirty floors, walls & steps).  Attempts were made to conference in Susan Hunte the Family Engagement Director for Atlanta Public Schools.  She was not available to discuss the initiative.  Attempts will be made at the next Go Team meeting so that the concerns around family engagement can be fully understood.  Final order of business centered around filed day activities on May 5, 2017 at the old Harper high school building.  Concerns centered-around students walking to the facility and how can we secure buses from the district to shuttle the students between both locations.  Principal Longley pointed out that students will have a police escort to and from the facility for added safety measures if buses were not able to be secured.  Further discussion is needed on how to best address the situation concerning facility cleanliness and STEM initiatives.  Also a final parent Go Team member needs to be chosen and voted on in our next meeting.  The next Go Team meeting is scheduled for May 11, 2017 at 3:30 PM in the data room at Scott elementary.    

Updates on school website (budget presentations, set meeting dates for the year)
No further reports to share at this time.




Unfinished business
Go-Team member (parent), Complete trainings 

New business
No new business to share at this time.

Announcements
No further announcements to share
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	Date of approval
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